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Issue Date:1.12.23 

Nursery Staffing Update 

Mrs Brett’s last day at Calderwood Nursery will 

be Thursday 7th December. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

 Wednesday 6th December – Christmas 
lunch 

 

 

Literacy Focus Family Sessions 

Thank you to all the parents who have joined in 

our Family Learning Sessions this term.   

Our next focus will be Health and Wellbeing in 

the New Year. 

 

 

Carols by the Campfire     

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th 

December 

We are having 4 sessions both days.  These will 
be at: 
 
10:30-11:00 
11:15-11:45 
13:45-14:15 
14:30-15:00 
 
Families are invited to join however we are 
limiting this to 2 people per child.  Sign up 
sheets will be in the cloakroom.  Anyone can 
sign up, even if it is not their day.  We will not be 
toasting marshmallows but we will have hot 
chocolate and biscuits.  We will have song 
sheets and everyone will singalong.  We are 
lucky to have some members from a local choir 
coming along too.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Christmas Parties 

Our Nursery Christmas Parties will take place 

on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th 

December.   If your child does not attend on 

either of these days they are invited to join us.  

A form to indicate preferred date should 

have been sent to you via seesaw to you.  

Please speak to a member of staff if you have 

not received this and your child does not 

attend on those dates. 

 

Our nursery party will take a traditional format 

with games, party food and a very special 

visitor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lost Property 

We have a number of unlabelled items that are 

looking for their owner.  We have a box for lost 

property in the entrance area of the nursery. 

A lot of pupils are also bringing in toys and items 

from home.  We would prefer toys/items were 

only brought in if they really need them. 

 

 


